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Project overview 

Jerrabomberra High School opened on Day 1 Term 1 2023 in purpose built temporary facilities 
located at Jerrabomberra Public School. Construction of the new permanent high school is 
underway. It will have modern facilities, with 24 classrooms including 3 support classrooms, to 
accommodate approximately 500 students. It will deliver a library, multi-purpose hall, canteen, 
sports courts, covered outdoor learning area (COLA), outdoor space and administration facilities.  

Progress update  

Works are progressing well on site and are on 
track to be completed at the end of 2023.  

The permanent school will be open for students on 
Day 1 Term 1 2024.  

Development application for Stage 2  

The development application for Stage 2, which 
would expand the capacity of the school to 1,000 
students, has been finalised and lodged with the 
Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council.  

We will let you know when the development 
application is on public exhibition. 

Stage 2 includes an additional building on the southern end of the site, which would house 18 
additional classrooms, a vocational education and training (VET) kitchen and a semi-commercial 
kitchen.  

There would also be additional staff facilitates, new play spaces and more car and bicycle parking. 
As a part of Stage 2 the semi-commercial kitchen in Block B of the Stage 1 build would be 
refurbished into a science lab. The proposed site plan is shown on the next page.  

Interior of classroom in progress 
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  Site plan of Jerrabomberra High School including Stage 2 

 

Next steps  

The facades of the buildings will be completed, and work will continue on the internal 
sections of the school buildings and landscaping for the sports courts.  

We look forward to continuing to share information with you as the project progresses. 
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